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April 
April 3rd, Tuesday @ 7:30 pm – Stated Meeting 
April 10th, Tuesday @ 6:00 pm – Master Mason Degree 
April 21st, Saturday @ 4:00 – 7:00 pm – Chicken Noodle Fundraiser Dinner 
 

May 
May 1st, Tuesday @ 7:30 pm – Stated Meeting 
May 5th, Saturday @ 9:00 am – Noon – Lodge Clean Up Day 
May 15th & 16th, Tuesday & Wednesday – Grand Lodge Annual Communications 

– Scottish Rite Cathedral 
May 26th, Saturday @ 8:00 am – Memorial Weekend Breakfast – Program will be 

at 9:00 am 

 
June 
June 5th, Tuesday @ 7:30 pm – Stated Meeting 
 

July 
July 3rd, Tuesday @ 7:30 pm – Stated Meeting 
 

August 
August 7th, Tuesday @ 7:30 pm – Stated Meeting 

 
September 
September 4th, Tuesday @ 7:30 pm – Stated Meeting 

 

October 
October 2nd, Tuesday @ 7:30 pm – Stated Meeting 

 



 
 
Brethren, 
 

I hope all is going well for all our Brethren and their families.  At the Jan. 
stated meeting, I designated the third Tuesday of each month as an evening for 
Ritual Practice If you would like to help us or just listen and brush up, come on 
out.  We meet at 6:30pm.  

 
It’s April and these first three months have gone by very quickly.  We have 

been very busy with Degree work.  We started January with a Fellowcraft Degree 
for Bro. Danny Turner.  We brought in two Entered Apprentices in February, Bro. 
Jacob Turner (Bro. Danny Turner’s son) and Bro. Jim Wilson.  We finished up 
February on the 28th by Raising Bro. Danny Turner to the Sublime Degree of a 
Master Mason.  Finally, on March 13th, Bro. Jacob received his Fellowcraft 
Degree. We also have a candidate who is very excited to get started and will be 
initiated very soon. 

 
We are still working on the Memorial Brick Project for the front entrance.  

Our summer projects are the gravel for the parking lot and a drainage problem 
around the building.  I'm also working on a coat and jacket 
project.  The coats and jackets will have the large Masonic 
Emblem on the back and a small one on the front.  There 
will also be a spot for your name.  I haven’t received a final 
price on them yet, but if you are interested in one, let me or 
another officer know.                     

 
Bro. Danny Turner will be cooking a Chicken and 

Noodle dinner on April 21st.  The time will be from 4:00 to 7:00 p.m.  The cost will 
be $6.00 for Adults, $3.00 for children 5 to 12, and Kids under 5 will be Free.  As 
usual, the public is invited.  May 26th will be our Annual Memorial Day Breakfast.  
We will eat at 8:00 a.m. with a program to follow. 

 
On a final note from your Lodge if we can assist you or if you would like to 

come to lodge for any event we have and need a ride, please give me a 
call.                

 
Fraternally,        

Kevin OsbornKevin OsbornKevin OsbornKevin Osborn        
Worshipful Master 



 

 
Worshipful Master – Kevin Osborn  

Cell – 765-617-2106 
Email – quincy230_wm@hotmail.com 

 
Senior Warden – Dan Cox 

Junior Warden – Karl Clouser PM 
Treasurer – Tony Ashbaugh 

Secretary – Barry Clouser PM 
Senior Deacon – Juan Garcia PM 
Junior Deacon – Eugene Church 

Senior Steward – Derrick McKinley 
Junior Steward – Keith Smith 

Chaplain – Eric Reese PM 
Tyler – Dick Reynolds 

 
Trustees – Keith Stiner PM, Derrick McKinley, Barry Clouser PM 

Indiana Masonic Home Ambassador – Barry Clouser PM 
Craft Club President – Dan Cox 

 

 
• Quincy Lodge has started an ‘Angel Fund’ to help provide school supplies for 

at-need kids in Elwood Community Schools.  If you or someone you know 
would like to donate, please contact Eric Reese, Chaplain, at 765-430-1054  

• Don’t forget to tell your friends that the Lodge Dining Hall is available to rent 
for all occasions.  Contact Barry Clouser, Secretary, at 765-432-6367 for 
more information. 

• If you would like to be on an email distribution list from me, please send a 
note to quincy230_wm@hotmail.com asking to be added. 

• If you’ve received an ‘automated’ phone call from the Lodge recently, please 
give us your feedback.  Do you like it or not?  

 
Remember to check the website at www.quincylodge230.org for more up-to-date 
information and communications.  

 


